
u PACE IS THE OFFICIAL VOICE 

 TO CSIôS NON-TEACHING,  

 NON-ADMINISTRATIVE  

 EMPLOYEES. 

uAT THE WATER COOLER.     

   LEARN ABOUT YOUR  

   FELLOW EMPLOYEEé..3 

u NEW FACES ON CAMPUS. 
 SEE WHOôS NEW AND 

 WHERE THEY WORK, AND 

 MAKE SURE TO SAY HI 

 WHEN YOU MEET THEMé.7 PACE News Every professional and classified employee, both full- and part-time, is 

automatically a member of PACE. PACE is a wonderful opportunity for our 

classified and professional employees to get together, network and stay ñin 

the knowò about things going on at CSI. If you want to be involved contact 

your building rep; you can find who they are here:  

http://pace.csi.edu/representatives.asp  
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Dr. John Hughes  

Associate Dean of Student Success  

 

 As I settle into my new position as Associate Dean of Student Success, I am 

thrilled to be part of several student success initiatives. These include a mandatory 

S.O.A.R. orientation for first time, degree -seeking students; a redesign of the Advising 

Center to include focus area advising, academic coaches for at -risk students, and  

proactive advising strategies; and a Bridge to Success summer bridge program that 

provides at -risk students a head start in their transition to CSI. Just recently, we 

formed a Student Success Advisory Committee. Membership includes administration, 

faculty, staff, and students. Member employees represent diverse areas of the college,  

including off -campus centers. I am very excited to see what student success initiatives 

come forth from the committee.  

 

This year, we have experienced many new initiatives and new leadership in key areas of the college. I truly  

believe that the success of the college, and ultimately our students, relies on each of us and our commitment 

to excellence. A friendly smile, a warm gesture, and a how -can-I-help attitude are who we are ñno matter the 

job title or job description.  

 

At the end of each work day, I typically take a moment to reflect upon my day. Before I close shop, I often  

peruse an 8 X 10 framed print that sits on my window seal. I smile because I can easily connect each bulleted 

item listed on the print to an employee who has more than fulfilled the itemõs objective. I would like to share 

the list with you.  

 

Commitment to Excellence:  

¶ Bringing out the best in , every day  

¶ Creating value in everything we do  

¶ Transforming challenges to opportunities  

¶ Staying positive and respectful  

¶ Continuously improving ourselves and our programs  

¶ Student -centered  

¶ Collegial  

 

CSI employees are our greatest and most important resource. Our success is dependent upon each employee 

cultivating a commitment to excellence. For me, itõs what makes CSI a great place to be.  
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Welcome to Vice President of Administration and 
New PACE Advisor JEFF HARMON 
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The College of Southern Idaho has selected Jeff Harmon  

to be its next Vice President of Administration following  

the retirement of Mike Mason who held the position since  

1991. Harmon officially started the job Jan. 1.  

 

After graduating from CSI, Harmon received his Bachelorõs  

degrees in Business Administration, in Accountancy, and  

Computer Science from Boise State University followed by  

his Masters of Education from University of  Idaho. Harmon  

has worked full time at CSI for 24 years, first as Assistant  

Vice President of Finance then as the Dean of Finance.  

 

Prior to being employed full time at CSI, Harmon practiced  

locally as a Certified Public Accountant and taught  

evening classes for CSI. In his prior position, he worked very  

closely with Mason and feels well prepared for the new job.  

Harmon said, òAfter celebrating our first 50 years, I look forward to being instrumental in moving 

CSI to the next 50 years with a strong commitment to continuing the mission of the college.ó 

 

In his new role, Harmon will work directly with President Jeff Fox and Executive Vice President and 

Chief Academic Office Todd Schwarz. Primary responsibilities of Harmonõs new job will include 

overseeing the collegeõs finance and business operations, auxiliary enterprises, physical plant 

maintenance, security, and community umbrella agencies.  

 

 



At the Water Cooler 
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At the Water Cooler youôll meet other CSI employees  

and get to know them better.  

Hellooooooé..  My name is Kindy 

Combe and I am the Events and 

Academic Coordinator at the Herrett 

Center for Arts & Science here on 

campus.  Need a big room for a 

conference or want to bring a group of 

students to a planetarium show?  Just 

give me a call!  I believe this will mark 

10 years for me here at the HC- first 

starting as a work-study, then a part-time 

front desk clerk, to the position I have 

now.  I love what the Herrett Center 

stands for and enjoy working with the 

awesome people that make up the Herrett 

Center family.  When I am not working 

here on campus, I am working at the 

Twin Falls Animal Shelter. I am usually 

training new volunteers and educating 

the public, but I do like doing the dirty 

work as well!  Because I work at both of 

these wonderful places, I usually get 

questions from people about animals (in 

case you donôt already know- the Herrett 

Center has an awesome reptile 

collection).  Most questions involve 

needing to know what to do with a 

personôs pet or found critter, but 

occasionally there are questions about the 

caring of this or that type of problem 

with an animal.  I would just like to let 

yôall know right now- I am not a 

professional of any kind when it comes 

to animals!  But I am always willing to 

help as much as I can.  My girlfriend and 

I live in a small zoo with my two kiddos, 

our four dogs, two cats, two rabbits, and 

a revolving door of foster animals.  

When not working, I enjoy hanging out 

with my kiddos, reading, exploring the 

Magic Valley (usually with a dog or two 

or moreé.), learning about animals, and 

messing around in the kitchen.  I like to 

cook and bake a wide variety of foods, 

though I seem to have gathered a 

reputation for my cupcakes around 

campusé  I am sure there is more I can 

tell you about my life, but I wonôt take 

up any more of your time.  Feel free to 

give me a call if you ever have questions 

about the Herrett Center, you have found 

some stray animal or just want to talk 

food!             

We know they ROCK!!!  
Michele McFarlane and Brandi Turnipseed were honored at 

on April 11, 2016. Both women were selected as the  

AAWCC 40 under 40, as women  

having a great impact on their campuses.  

Kindy Combe 
Academics Coordinator  
Herrett Center for Arts & Science 

 

é



What is an  

 6RPST\XR 8^PRW? 
students develop effective learning strategies and to become self-regulated learners. Coaching is a perfect metaphor for the relationship 

  is the perfect metaphor between the student and coach, because 

the role of the coach is to help the student improve academically by identifying 

strengths and weaknesses and designing appropriate activities to improve, 

much the same way a coach or personal trainer would assess an athlete and de-

velop a training regimen.  

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 

¶ 
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 ñAs Academic Coaches we are 
here to address the specific and often 
immediate needs of our students, with 
all their diverse and unique back-
grounds. But we also hope to play an 
important part in building and promot-
ing the thing we all have in common: 
being the Community of CSI.ò 

Jacob McCue  Carla Wherry  
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